WEEPING WATER KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION
INFORMATION NIGHT |

Weeping Water Public Schools will hold its annual Kindergarten
Registration Information night with a parent/child meeting,
Tuesday evening, March 22, at 6:00 PM, in the multi-purpose
room at the Weeping Water Public School.

All children who will be 5 years old on or before JULY 31, 2021,
are eligible for enrollment in Kindergarten for the 2021-2022
school year. Letters in regard to round-up have been sent to all
parents of children who are presently recorded on the school
census as being old enough to enter Kindergarten in August.

If anyone in the community is aware of any families who have
children who will be entering Kindergarten or are new to the
district and have not received a letter, please call the Weeping
Water School at 267-2435.

Weeping Water Public School also offers a Pre-Kindergarten
Program for 3 & 4 year olds. Please contact the school at 402-
267-2435, if you are interested in the Pre-K Program.



